
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 14th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

New School Building 

In less than three weeks' time we will bid farewell to our existing school buildings, returning 
to our new school after the Easter holidays. As you will be aware, to support the staff in 
completing their final packing the school will close for Easter on Thursday the 30th March, 
one day earlier than shown in our calendar. Students will be set work to complete remotely 
for the lessons that would have taken place on the Friday morning. 

Following the completion of the packing process the contents of the school will be moved 
during the Easter holiday. Staff will return to our new building on Monday 17th April and will 
spend the first two days of the new term unpacking and receiving training on the new state-
of-the art ICT equipment installed in each classroom. During these two days remote learning 
will be provided to ensure that there will be a continuity of education for all, and we look 
forward to welcoming our students to their new school on Wednesday 19th April at 8.45am. 
This morning will be spent familiarising our students with our fantastic new facility and getting 
them ready to begin the next stage of their ‘Tarleton journey’. 

We will be speaking to the students in the coming weeks about our expectations when the 
move to the new school is complete and the sense of pride we know they will feel in the 
building. We will also take this opportunity to revisit our uniform and conduct standards as 
well as our classroom expectations in order that our students make the best possible start 
when they move to their new school. 

Over the last few weeks we have had a number of enquiries from past students and staff 
asking for an opportunity to have a look around the school before we close. I am happy to say 
that we will be opening our current buildings to our community for one final look-around on 
the afternoon of the 21st and 22nd of March. The school buildings will be open from 4.30pm 
until 6pm each day and visitors will be allowed to tour the site at their leisure. If you would 
like to join us for a ‘last look around’ please let us know who will be attending and on which 
day by either emailing enquiries@tarletonacademy.org or calling our reception team. 

In the weeks following the move we will also be opening our new school to parents and 
members of our community who would like to come and have a look around, details to follow. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I will continue to update you on the progress of the school move over the coming weeks, 
including any changes to dates, plans etc. Thank you for your support in what is an incredibly 
exciting time to be part of the Tarleton Academy family. 

Kind regards 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr S Day 
Headteacher 
 


